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August 17, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 683
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation P0/WRR:baw
Attn: Mr. Olan D. Parr, Chief Docket Nos: 50-338

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Project Management License No: NPF-4

U. S. Nuc1 car Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached are five copies of the " Nuclear Security Personnel Training and
Qualification Program" for North Anna Power Station, Units 1 and 2, for
your review and approval as required by 10 CFR 73 Appendix B.

The attached documents are considered proprietary by Virginia Electric and
Power Company and they should be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(d) .

Very truly yours,
,

. {C.M.Stallifg/s
Vice President-Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II
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